
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

July 11, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Sign up for flowers by September Sign up for flowers by September Sign up for flowers by September Sign up for flowers by September 9999thththth.  Sign.  Sign.  Sign.  Sign----up up up up 
sheets located on the table in front hallway.sheets located on the table in front hallway.sheets located on the table in front hallway.sheets located on the table in front hallway.  

 

AAAAltar ltar ltar ltar and Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowers    
It is time once again for an opportunity to sign up for 

flowers for the altar and foyer.  The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until Sunday, 

September 9, 2018.  To ensure getting the special date you 

want, please sign up right away.  
 

You may also email your request to pgbc@pgbctn.org and 

a confirmation will be sent to you by return email.  Please 

include your message when you sign up.  Coulter’s Florist 

will bill you directly for the flowers you order.   
 

The cost of the flowers, delivery, and tax is $36.16.  For 

additional information or if you have any questions, please 

call Anne Blevens at 865-233-0564.   

    
KEEP IN TOUCH NEWSKEEP IN TOUCH NEWSKEEP IN TOUCH NEWSKEEP IN TOUCH NEWS    

Keep In Touch (KIT) Club is open to all who are 55 years 

of age or older.  However, anyone interested is invited to 

attend.  KIT Club meets the third Wednesday of the 

month from September through May.  The first KIT Club 

meeting for 2018-2019 will be September 19th.  This 

would be a wonderful time to invite family members, 

neighbors and friends to meet for a time of fellowship with 

Christian brothers and sisters.  Looking forward to seeing 

you in September.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, July 15th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Leon Roddy & Bob Dow 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

River BaptismRiver BaptismRiver BaptismRiver Baptism    
We will have a river baptism on Sunday, July 29th, 

immediately following our Sunday morning 2nd service. 

    

 



Thank You Note 

Dear Friends at Pleasant Grove Baptist Church: 

It is with grateful appreciation that your Tennessee 

Baptist Children’s Homes acknowledges your gift of 

$2080.00.  Your partnership is invaluable to the mission 

and ministry of TBCH as we “minister the love of Jesus 

Christ to children and families in crisis.” Because of the 

faithful support of churches like yours we are able to 

reach the children across Tennessee who are in need of the 

life changing touch of Jesus Christ.   

Thank you again for you concern for the least of these.  

Without the direct giving of our churches, this ministry 

would not be possible. 

I appreciate you,  

Greg McCoy, President/Treasurer 

 

Teacher Appreciation 
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 12th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  
 

Thank YThank YThank YThank Youououou    

Thirty-four back packs as well as calculators, socks, and 

underwear were delivered to the Baptist Center this week. 

Thank you to everyone who helped. A special thank you to 

the Happy Helpers Sunday school class for their $500.00 

donation to the Baptist Center.  Also, thank you for the 

cleaning supplies and toiletries that were collected for the 

Baptist Center.    

 

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of the 

PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact the 

office.  The cost per cookbook is $20.00. The office is open 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM.  
 

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them in the grass area across the sidewalk from the 

garbage cans.  Please do not leave cans at the church 

office.  Thank you. 
 

PLEASE KEEP IN PRAYER 

Please be in prayer for Pleasant Grove @ College St and 

Harbor City Church, Winthorp, MA. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

YWG Breakfast Sat. July 14th 8:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. July 15th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. July 22nd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. July 29th Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Aug. 1st 6:30 PM 

 

ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to Bible 

schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 

We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 9th.   Sign up sheets will be located in the 

hallway later this month.   


